Student Concern about Instruction

Students are urged to discuss their concerns about the online content or instruction methods with the course
instructor as soon as any concerns arise. Students in other colleges and universities, in general, may have a fear reprisal
in these situations. However, Leighton University instructors typically welcome feedback on their work and processes.
The Dean of the School strongly supports student expression of concerns. The course instructors are often able to make
some level of modification to meet course and student needs.

In all courses, a gradebook feedback procedure is used, providing a way for students to communicate with the

instructor anonymously about the course while it is still in progress. End of term written course evaluations serve as an
important channel for communication and feedback to the course instructor and others leaders of the University.
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